
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Cougar  

Chronicle 

October 23, 2013 Christ is the Center of our Education 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Thur Oct 24 
Parent Teacher 
Conferences 
 
Fri Oct 25 
NO SCHOOL 
Parent Teacher 
Conferences 
 
Sun Oct 27 
8 & 10:30 am  
Worship 
9:15 am Sunday 
School  
 
Wed Oct 30 
8:20 am Chapel 
 
 

Conferences:  There will be no school on Friday.  Parent-Teacher conferences will be 
held Thursday evening from 3:30-8:30 and Friday from 8:30-12:00 PM.   
 
A Special Thank You: Thank you so much to all of the individuals who donated fresh 
fruit and vegetable items for use in our school lunch program.  We have enjoyed the local 
produce from your gardens and fruit trees.  It has been such a blessing to help offset 
some of the increased food costs and has allowed us to increase the variety of fruits and 
vegetables that are offered. Thank you for your support of this program here at Samuel. 
 
Christmas Greenery:  Our CLYF will be selling Christmas greens (24” 
Wreath, 36” Wreath, 25’ Balsam Roping, Holiday Swag and Holiday 
Evergreen Planter) after services on Sunday.  Orders will arrive by 
Thanksgiving. 
 
Milk Caps:  If you still have any remaining Land O’ Lakes milk caps at home, please 
drop them off at school by Tuesday, October 29th by 3:00 PM.   Since Land O’ Lakes is 
discontinuing the program, the caps need to be sent in by the end of the month.  Thank 
you! 
 
Volleyball:  On Monday, October 7, the volleyball team played PLS. The B team won the 
first game, lost the second game, and won the third game. The A team lost all games, 
but tried their best. The first A team game the score was 17-25, the second game score 
was 16-25, and the third game score was 15-17. For the serving  the one with the most 
serving  was Hailey with 10 serves. The second was a tie between Abby and Amanda 
with 9 serves.  Then there was Morgan with 6, Randi with 5, Bailey with 2, Abigail with 4, 
Kiah with 4, Sarah with 3, Paxton with 6, Kristina with 3, Jordyn with 3, and Carlie with 0. 
Nice Job Cougars!  Jordyn  Lanoye-Guerrero 
 
Harvest Festival: The PTF of Samuel Lutheran School will be holding the annual 
Harvest Festival on Friday, November 8th from 5:30-8:00 PM. A free will donation will be 
taken at our pizza supper which will be served from 5:30-6:30 PM. From 6:30-8:00 PM 
we will have FREE games and crafts for young and old alike. Please join us for fun and 
Christian fellowship! We are in need of the following: 4 small bales, corn stalks with/
without corn, silly props for the photo booth such as hats, goofy glasses, scarves, masks, 
large stuffed animals, etc. Items may be brought to the school on November 7th or 8th. 
We also need volunteers to run each station. There will be a sign-up 
sheet left with Mrs. Onken at the school and in the cafeteria during 
the pizza supper. If there are any questions, please call or email 
Kristi Wiese at 507-530-8650 or jkwiese@woodstocktel.net. Thank 
you!   The Harvest Festival Committee 

Birthdays  
this  
month!! 
 
Elsie Knott-1 
Andrew Lee-3 
Mrs. Zander-3  
Mr. Festerling-4 
Nora Baldry-11 
Alex Heil-15 
Noelle Berg-19 
Jacob Heil-25 
Mrs. MacArthur-28 
Pastor Schreiner-29 
Matthew Onken-30 
 

Reading 
 
Math 
 
Science 

Social 
Studies 

 
Spelling 

 
Music 

mailto:jkwiese@woodstocktel.net



